
Grenfell Road Allotment Committee Meeting  
Meeting held September 10th 2011 

 

Present :   K Clayton, B Clayton, J Kitchen, T Kitchen, O Demir, L Fishlier, A Mason, 
  R Gutteridge, M Reynolds, R Lloyd, A Middleton, T Middleton, P Box 
 
Apologies: T. Bennett, P. Barklam 
 
 
Actions from last minutes:  

• Dangerous Trees – no action to be taken by our site as we have been 
informed it is a council matter 

 

• Gate Lock – The code for the combination lock is being given out on 
payment of rent. 

 

• Extra Funding for completion of Disabled Plot – no progress to report. Ron 
Lloyd to ask association if money can be found. 

 

• Annual Show – R Lloyd reported the show went really well with over 22 
entries and a record £270 raised for Help the Heroes Charity. Thanks given 
to Ron Lloyd for his continuing hard work organising the show. 

 
Other Matters: 

• Web Site – Tim Kitchen has set up our allotment web site which is – 
www.grenfellroadallotments.org.uk 
Plot holders are welcome to post points of interest to: 
grenfellroadallotments@gmail.com 
Ray Gutteridge will give out the web site address to key holders with rent 
receipts. 
 

• Bonfire – Ron Lloyd reported that compostable materials must not be 
dumped onto the bonfire but must be disposed of on individual plots. Help 
is needed to tidy the site. 

 

• Plots under trees – Plot holders in this location are to be offered (if 
required) alternative plots as they become available. 

 
 

 Meeting closed at 11:00 
 

Next meeting on 8th October 2011 at 10-30 
 


